
 
 
Hi, 
 
 
I would like to send A BIG THANK YOU to all the VFW Auxiliary members, their family 
members, VFW and Cooties that sent me all those beautiful get-well cards that included 
prayers. 
 
My surgery went well and I would like to tell you I am now a Cancer Survivor. I have 
more recovery to do but will be back soon! 
 
WOO HOO to all of you. 
 
Love,        
 
Lucetta Jasinski PDP  
 

 

 

 


